BLI: Notice on changing location of headquarter of the member company of the Corporation 
On 26/ 03/ 2019, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced Notice No. 890- 1/ 2018/ TB- BL on changing location of headquarter of Bao Long Thai Nguyen Insurance Company as follows:
Based on Documentary No. 3231/ BTC- QLBH dated 21/ 03/ 2019 of Ministry of Finance accepting the change in location of headquarter of Member Company.

Bao Long Insurance Corporation (Bao Long) announced change in location of headquarter of Member Company of the Corporation as follows:
Change location of headquarter of Bao Long Thai Nguyen Insurance Company

Old address: No. 34 Hoang Van Thu Street – Thai Nguyen City – Thai Nguyen Province

New address: No. 10 Cach Mang Thang Tam Street – Phan Dinh Phung Ward – Thai Nguyen City – Thai Nguyen Province

